
COVID-19 Headlines 

  KEEPING YOUR LOVED ONES SAFE
If you have questions about how to protect your families from COVID-19, and what 
proper practices to employ when you return home after treating patients, we have a 
new resource, which can be found here.

  STATEWIDE “PAUSE”
With the pandemic continuing to escalate, Governor Cuomo announced this 
weekend that the statewide “PAUSE” currently in place, which directs all nonessential 
workers to work from home, will be extended to April 15.

  YOUR COMMUTE
The MTA has implemented the “NY Essential Service Plan” so that essential 
personnel like you have the transportation you need at critical times.  
But changes in public ridership may trigger the MTA to reduce schedules on  
some subway, bus, and rail service. Please be aware that the MTA may make 
continuous adjustments to its service, and any service reductions could potentially 
affect and lengthen your commute. If you need more information, please click here.
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https://www.mountsinai.org/files/MSHealth/Assets/HS/About/Coronavirus/Guidelines-to-Protect-Family-Members-of-Healthcare-Workers.pdf
http://www.mta.info/press-release/mta-headquarters/mta-implements-“ny-essential-service-plan”-move-healthcare-workers
https://new.mta.info

